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Welcome to spring, Blue Bucks® friends!  The cold of winter 
stayed around a little longer than usual, but warmer days are here 
again.  With the sun and the rain comes the signature of the spring 
season, which is growth.  Everything from the tops of the trees 
down to the smallest blade of grass is getting a chance to grow 
larger, taller and more colorful.  

The spring growth outdoors can always be a reminder of the 
importance of building up your savings in your Blue Bucks Savings 
Account.  You may have heard someone say, “Money doesn’t grow 
on trees”.  This is true.  But the money you deposit into your Blue 
Bucks account can grow when the bank pays you interest.  If you 
keep your money in the account, you’ll receive interest at other 
times throughout the year, making your account balance grow, just 
like the trees and flowers outside this spring.
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The Blue Bucks gang and I thought it would be fun for you to watch 
something grow, so we included this cool sheet of paper that has 
wildflower seeds in it.  All you have to do is bury the paper in your 
yard or in a pot, let it get sun during the day and water it every so 
often.  If you want, you can even cut it into pieces and grow your 
flowers in different places!

Have fun and good luck growing your flowers - and your savings!   


